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Living Standards remain the Big Issue

Largest fall in living 
standards among OECD 
countries in recent 
years. 

Even though inflation 
getting back to 2-3% 
target, prices are 
higher than before.



Wages could not keep up with prices, eroding living standards

Australians experienced 
declining wages in real 
terms from mid-2021 
to mid-2023.

But inflation appears 
under control now, so 
further interest rate 
cuts expected. 



Electricity prices have only come down due to subsidies

Greater renewables 
investment isn’t 
bringing down 
electricity prices, which 
have increase 
substantially since the 
late 2000s. 

Rebates are disguising 
the true cost of 
electricity. 



Very high immigration rate part of the story

Immigration can be 
beneficial in filling 
skilled vacancies, but it 
has occurred too fast to 
be readily absorbed by 
our economy and 
society. 
It has contributed to 
higher housing costs 
and the rise in 
homelessness. 



Supply-side is the big challenge in housing market

Election policies from 
both sides boost demand, 
but do little to address 
problem on supply-side.

We’re not building 
enough houses to hit the 
National Housing Target. 



Coalition Business Lunch Tax Write-off a big deal

This will be good for 
hospitality-geared 
regions like Cairns, 
although it is poor 
public policy and will 
be abused.

Across Australia, parts 
of the hospitality 
sector have struggled 
given real disposable 
income reductions.



But the economy could suffer from a global trade war

Australian economy 
depends significantly on 
China for export 
markets.  China’s 
demand for our 
commodities will fall in 
global trade war. 

US itself significant, and 
hence steel and 
aluminium tariffs will 
hurt, but big impact will 
come via China. 



The big Aussie exports are Iron Ore, Coal, Gas & Ag. products

Australia once rode on 
the sheep’s back, but 
now iron ore, coal and 
gas are more 
significant. 

Our fortunes depend 
significantly on 
construction & 
manufacturing in East 
Asia.   



Tariffs have been a costly mistake for the US

Markets have been 
shocked at the 
excessive and 
unjustifiable tariffs.

There are reports this is 
having a chilling effect 
on investment & hiring 
decisions in the US. 



The bond market is the one to watch

It was sharply rising 
borrowing rates that 
forced Trump to enact the 
recent 90-day pause. 

Governments need to 
beware the ‘bond 
vigilantes’. 
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